
Coldest Night of the Year

Coldest Night of the Year is a National walk that happens every year in February to raise
money for charities serving people who are experiencing hurt, hunger and homelessness.
Last year over 700 people walked with us and raised $75,000.  Walk with us (virtually) on
February 20, 2021 – there’s a place for everyone!
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